
 
 

 

Kittle Capital Partners Welcomes John Kittle as Executive Vice President, Acquisitions  

Kittle Capital Partners (KCP), a single-family o7ice, is pleased to announce that John Kittle is 
joining the firm as Executive Vice President, Acquisitions, e7ective March 1, 2025.  

John brings over 30 years of leadership experience in medical nutrition, pharmaceuticals, and OTC 
products, earning a reputation for building and leading high-performing teams and businesses. At 
Kate Farms, he spearheaded a sales transformation that quadrupled revenue in just four years—a 
testament to his strategic expertise, engaging leadership, and ability to drive exceptional growth. 
With deep industry knowledge and a proven track record of success, John will play a pivotal role in 
KCP’s expansion, guiding its portfolio growth through strategic acquisitions in the healthcare 
sector. 

Je7 Kittle, Chairman of Kittle Capital Partners, shared: "We are thrilled to welcome John to the KCP 
team. His expertise and leadership will be instrumental as we strengthen our Healthcare 
acquisition vertical and continue our expansion in this key market to diversify our growing basket 
of assets."  

John Kittle added: "I am both grateful and thrilled to join Kittle Capital Partners at this pivotal stage 
in my career. KCP’s exceptional leadership, strong vision for growth, ready-to-deploy capital, and 
commitment to strategic acquisitions in mission centered healthcare organizations make this an 
exciting and compelling opportunity. I look forward to contributing to our ongoing success and 
creating a lasting impact in the industry." 

This key hire reinforces KCP’s commitment to expanding its leadership team and accelerating our 
investment strategy in the Healthcare sector.  

Please join us in welcoming John to Kittle Capital Partners.  
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